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June 13, 2017

CHDP - PM 160

Dear Provider:
Kern Health Systems (KHS) was recently notified of requirement changes to the PM 160. These
changes are going into effect 7/1/2017. Please contact CHDP at 1-800-541-5555 Monday —

Friday 8 a.m. — 5 p.m. or via email at CHDPTransition@conduent.com to learn how these
changes impact your office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Provider Relations representative.

Melissaw Lopesy

Melissa Lopez
Provider Relations Manager
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